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Acme Community 

Cash Back 

Reminder 
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From the Angel Families, Friends, Board of 

Directors and Staff 

Gathering Place 

Progress 

We have received 

approval to begin 

construction on the 

building and have 

selected a building 

contractor!!!  

We are currently 

coordinating 

scheduling with the 

site contractor in an 

effort to break 

ground early January 

2020 and begin 

vertical construction 

of The Gathering 

Place building mid-

January 2020. 

Matthew L. Weber 

A Word from 

Our President: 



 

Dates to  

Keep in mind: 

 Reverse Raffle 

2/8/2020 

 Ladies Night Out: 
Designer Purse Bingo 
Western theme  

9/19/2020  
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www.loveanAngel.org 

Current Office Hours: 

Mondays  

7 AM to 2 PM  

Tuesdays —Sundays 

by appointment only 

234-678-7466 

mail@loveanangel.org 

After the Holidays we 

will also be open on  

Tuesdays  

7 AM to 1 PM  
 

If you need to get a 

hold of Patti before 

the Holidays, please 

call or text her at: 

 330-701-1886 
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Susie Bischoff 

3108 Vanderhoof Road 

New Franklin, OH 44216 

234-678-7466 

Check out our website: 

www.loveanAngel.org 

To Provide Comfort, Assistance, Relief, and Encouragement to those touched 

by Angelman Syndrome. 

Shop,  Save,  Send  

Acme Community Cash Back Program Ends Saturday, December 28, 2019. 

Remember LAAF applies the earnings from this program to our operating expenses. 

 Shop:  At your local Acme Fresh Market Stores 

 Save:  Your shopping receipts 

 Send:  Mail your receipts to the LAAF office by the second 

week of January. 

Thank you for faithfully remembering to save and send your receipts to us. Each 

year this pays some of our utility bills.  

Invitations will be mailed late December/early January. 

Please call us with addresses of any friends or family to 

whom you would like to have an invitation sent. We are 

looking to expand our outreach and our friends and 

supporters. 

Angel Corner wil l  be back in 

the new year! Look for new 


